
The firearms industry should not be held accountable for the unlawful acts incurred by criminals. 

This bill is a way to scare the firearms industry out of Maryland.  Beretta left Maryland a few years ago 

because of attacks on the firearms industry such as this bill. 

This bill requires that the firearms manufacturers be clairvoyant and foresee how their products will be used 

after they leave the factory. It is an outright attack aimed at the destruction of the firearms industry via 

economic warfare. 

 

If this unconstitutional bill becomes law, it will be challenged in court, and Maryland resident's tax 

dollars should not be wasted in defending this bill/law. 


